
From: RUSSELL LITCHFIELD
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: 52 unit Housing Development - in support.
Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 12:08:27 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello City Council, 

I wanted to express my support for the proposed 52 unit housing development at the corner of
Comstock Ave and Philadelphia St. I have looked at the plans and it looks like a good plan. It
will certainly be an improvement from an empty bank building. I am hopeful that at least some
of the units will be “affordable.” I hope you will support the development.

Thank you for your consideration.

Russ Litchfield 
7214 Newlin Ave Apt B
Whittier, CA 90602

RECEIVED ON:
Council Meeting:_____________ 
Agenda Item No. ____________

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

May 10, 2022
05/10/2022

10

mailto:russorgan@aol.com
mailto:CCD@cityofwhittier.org



